

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date:
FFs4



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: You will hear a man asking for some information about a language school.

Listen and write

School of Italian Studies

Length of courses:

6 or 9 months

Next course begins on:

16

Number of students in each class:

17

Cost of coursebook:

18

£

School hours:

Monday to Friday:

From: 8 a.m. to: 7 p.m.

Saturday:

19

From: to:

Nearest underground station:

20

Task 2: You will hear a man talking about a day trip.

Listen and write

1. They would be offended if I **didn't go** to their party.
(not/go)
2. If you took more exercise, you **would feel** better. (feel)
3. If they offered me the job, I think I it. (take)
4. A lot of people would be out of work if the car factory
.....(close down)
5. If I sold my car I much money for it. (not/get)
6. What would happen if somebody that red
button? (press)
7. I don't think there's any chance that Grey and Emma
will get married. I'd be absolutely astonished if they
..... (do)
8. Liz gave me this ring. She (be) very upset if I
lost it.
9. Dave and Kate are expecting us. They would be very
disappointed if we (not/come)
10. Would Steve mind if I his bike without asking
him? (borrow)
11. What would you do if somebody (in here)
with a gun. (walk)

Task 3: Read the text and choose the correct the answer:

Online shopping

My name is Sara, and I love shopping online. I prefer mobile phone apps, but sometimes I use my computer. The phone is more convenient for me, and I can even do my shopping from bed!

I love shopping so much that I buy everything I need at home. I get food, electronics, books, and even large pieces of furniture like my sofa and bookshelves all online! But I still prefer getting clothes from a store so I can try them on to be sure they fit me fine.

Yesterday, I bought a birthday present for my mother, and it arrived today! That saves me a lot of time. I am a very busy person, and I am a little forgetful too. If I think of something I need, then it is wonderful that I can buy it at that moment. My friends aren't as comfortable with buying things online as I am because they think that it can be dangerous. Of course, bad things sometimes happen, but I am very careful with all of my personal details. I think the biggest fear that people have with using their credit cards online is that someone will steal their number. It is important to be sure that the web page is secure. You can see this if the address has got an "s" in it, like https://. That "s" means it is safe. People should not be afraid of shopping online. I think it will be the only way we will do our shopping in the future!

1. What is Sara's favourite way of shopping?

- A. On her computer. B. On her phone. C. In a shop.

B

2. What doesn't Sara buy online?

- A. Food B. Furniture C. Clothes

☐

3. What does the word "it" refer to in paragraph 3?

- A. Shopping online. B. A present C. Her mother's birthday.

☐

4. Why does Sara think online shopping is very convenient?

- A. It's fast. B. It's cheap. C. It's good quality.

☐

5. What does 'steal' mean in paragraph 4?

- A. To make public. B. To take without permission.
C. To use something that is not yours.

☐

6. Sara's thinks that in the future ...

- A. Online shopping will be safer. B. a lot of people will shop online.
C. everybody will only shop online.

☐